

Compton Unified School District 501 South Santa Fe Avenue Compton, CA 90221 (310) 639-4321

June 18, 2010

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is written on behalf Villarruel Architectural firm. The Compton Unified School District has worked with this firm for the last seven (7) years on school modernizations, fire projects and takeover construction projects. Specifically, they have assisted the District with the Office of Public School Construction eligibility process, the designs, funding options, and construction planning and oversight.

Our District personnel have found the architects and support personnel very accommodating to our requests and needs. They have always provided a quick response to any request and have always made themselves available.

The Villarruel Firm is also very effective working with contractors. Construction meeting are regularly held and they stand firm to holding the contractors accountable. Change Orders are almost nonexistent.

I highly recommend Villarruel Architects as an excellent architectural firm for school districts. They are highly reputable very professional and understand the issues that school facilities face.

Please fell free to contact me at (310)639-4321 Ext. 42717 for additional information or questions.

Sincerely,

Alvin Jenkins

Director of Facilities

Compton Unified School District

Board of Trustees

Mrs. Marjorie A. Shipp President

Ms. Emma Sharif Vice President

Mr. Joel Estrada Clerk

Mr. Micah Ali Legislative Representative

Mr. Fred Easter

Mrs. Mae Thomas

Member

Member

Ms. Satra Zurita Member

Kaye E. Burnside, Ed.D. Superintendent